
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER 
JAMES H. QUELLO 

The Honorable Ted Stevens 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Ted, 

August 6, 1986 

The gracious letters from you and our good mutual friend, 
Augie, were really appreciated. 

Mary and I look forward to visiting Alaska September 17-20 
and exchanging views with Augie and Ron Moore. 

I value the close relationship with your office and with 
my Alaskan broadcast friends so this trip will have a special 
meaning for me. 

Thanks again for your cordial note and best wishes, always. 

Copy: Augie Hiebert 
Ron Moore, 
Alaska Broadcasters Assn. 

Ouello 


